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Old Town Hot Springs Theft Update
Police Actively Seeking David Lee Spears & Tasha Lynn Stapleton

STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, COLORADO-April 30, 2019-On Monday, April 29, 2019, Steamboat
Springs Police responded to a report of a male and a female who utilized the pretense of a day visit to
gain access to the locker rooms of the Old Town Hot Springs.

The investigation revealed the individuals stole vehicle
fobs / keys and then accessed and burglarized vehicles.
The use of stolen credit cards in Steamboat Springs and
Craig provided useful leads in identifying the subjects.

The Steamboat Springs Police Department is actively
seeking David Lee Spears, age 42, and Tasha Lynn
Stapleton, age 29, who are believed to reside in the
Denver Metro area.

If you know the location of either person, do not approach
them, but call 9-1-1 and report to law enforcement.

Anyone with additional information regarding this case or any other crime is encouraged to contact
the Steamboat Springs Police at 970.879.1144.

All charges are merely accusations and the defendants are presumed innocent until and
unless proven guilty beyond a reasonable doubt in a court of law.
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Contact:
Cory Christensen, Police Chief, 970.879.4344 or email
Annette Dopplick, Commander, 970.879.4344 or email
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